RE: Golf Simulator Fees

Mayor Kaumo & City Councilors,

On behalf of the Rock Springs Recreation Advisory Board, we are making the following recommendations for fees related to the use of the golf simulator being installed at the Civic Center in the near future:

\$20 per hour (Non Members)

\$17 per hour (Members)

Members are defined as those having current memberships to the Civic Center / Family Recreation Center. Any other fees related to special events, leagues or other programs utilizing the golf simulator will be determined once the staff creates them.

Thank you for your consideration,

Bill Legerski